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    2003 Holiday Greetings from President Shirley Strum Kenny

As we reach the end of another year, I wish to express my gratitude 
to all members of the University.  Thanks to your professional 
dedication and ability, Stony Brook has continued to make remarkable 
progress.  We have every reason to celebrate and to give thanks. 

The winter holidays give us this opportunity.  As is customary over 
Thanksgiving, many offices on West Campus will choose to close on 
Friday, November 28.  This year, both Christmas and New Year fall on 
Thursdays, and I have therefore approved similar closures on Friday, 
December 26 and Friday, January 2. Those who nevertheless wish to 
work on these days should contact Human Resources (2-1129) to arrange 
alternate locations. 

Human Resource Services will provide more detailed guidelines in due 
course. 

As we observe the traditions of the season with our friends and 
families, we should take due satisfaction in all we have done 
together and look forward to the great possibilities that lie ahead. 

I wish you, and all those you love, joy and peace over the holidays.
 


